
Your Safety Is Our Priority 

The health and well-being of our members is our number one priority.  We are taking a 

calculated and phased approach with the reopening of St. Joe’s at the Mall with your safety in 

mind. Below is an outline of the other steps we will be taking to ensure the safety of our 

members and the community. 

Amenities                                                                                                 

  Summer hours will start June 1st.  Monday – Friday from 7:30AM-4PM. 

• The Gym will reopen on June 3rd. For Members only.  

• Fitness classes will be still be on Facebook Live until we phase them toward the 

middle of the month.  
Safety Protocols 

• One entrance through our front lobby. One exit through our Target hallway door.  

• The gym and fitness classes will be open only to members. All members are 

required to use their KEY FOB and scan in when entering at the Welcome Desk.  

• Facemasks are required to enter for temperature checks and will be worn by staff. 

If you don’t have one, we will provide you with one.  

• Facemasks are encouraged when social distancing is unavoidable.  

• Hand sanitizer stations are located throughout the center. It is recommended you 

sanitize your hands when you use door handles.  

• Towels provided but highly recommended to bring your own. 

• Clean your equipment before and after use with sanitizer or wipes.  
Social Distancing 

• Capacity restrictions implemented based on state and local government 

• 50% of capacity of our site is 80.  When classes resume size will be limited due to 

6-foot restrictions- 10-15 people inside. 30 in Hallway 

• Equipment is spaced to encourage distancing. Try to maintain the 6-foot distance 

throughout the site when walking in hallways or aisles.  

• Extra signs and space markings are throughout the facility to help with distancing. 

When in hallways or lobby Masks are encouraged.  

• Reduced seating to encourage spacing-no coffee cart-no group seating 

• Water Fountain is closed. You are encouraged to bring your bottle water.  

There will be slight changes as we work through each phase or reopening.  We 

appreciate your help and understand as we work through these uncertain times 

together.  If you would like to contact us, you may call us at any time during our center 

hours at 330-652-7542. 

tel:(513)942-7539

